
Friday 17th December 2021

Monday 18th March 2024

Dear Nursery Families,

Re: Summer Term Nursery Update

As we enter the Summer term, there are a few staffing updates we would like to make you aware of.

Sadly, Ms. Juarez will be leaving us at the end of the Spring term for a new phase in her life in
Germany. She will be deeply missed but we wish her all the best! This means that from the 16th of
April, we will be welcoming Ms. Arefa to the Nursery team in the mornings. Ms Arefa is a well-loved
teaching assistant who has been working in Breakfast Club, After School Club and Reception Class
in the mornings. Many of the children know her already.

Our Summer Term Nursery team:
Ms Mulder: Class Teacher
Ms Begum: Early Years Educator
Mrs Gujra: Early Years Educator
Ms Arefa: Teaching Assistant

As always, if you have any questions please feel free to speak to any member of the team. Please get
in touch with the Admin Team if you wish to make an appointment with me if you require any
support.

Warm regards,

Kelly O’Callaghan
EYFS (Early Years Foundation Stage) Leader


